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GAS & oIL CORY
Since 1934

Phone 305-691-4411 e  P.0. Box 524228 Miami, FL 33152 e Fax 305-835-2283

Oc¢tober 15, 1956

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2549 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 323959-0868

Re: Docket No. 960725-GU

Dear Ms. Bavo:

Qur company 1s interested in the above described docket re:
unbunding of natural gas services. Please have this letter serve
as our notice to intervene in this matter and also of our intention
to attend the workshop scheduled for October 21 and 22, 1996.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please feel
free to contact me at your convenience, Thank vyou for vour
assistance in this matter.
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